
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF INTRODUCTION OF BILL 22-18 

Zoning-Food Waste Composting Facilities 
WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
Take Notice that Bill 22-18 (Zoning – Food Waste Composting Facilities) was introduced by Commissioners Bertino, Bunting, 
Church, Mitrecic, Nordstrom and Purnell on September 20, 2022. 
 
A fair summary of the bill is as follows: 
§ ZS 1-103(b). (Adds definitions related to Food Waste Composting Facilities.) 
§ ZS 1-201(c)(33). (Renumbers the existing subsection 33 to subsection 34 and adds this new subsection to permit, by special 
exception in the A-1 Agricultural District, food waste composting systems in accordance with the provisions of § ZS 1-329.) 
§ ZS 1-202(c)(43). (Renumbers the existing subsection 43 to subsection 44 and adds this new subsection to permit, by special 
exception in the A-2 Agricultural District, food waste composting systems in accordance with the provisions of § ZS 1-329.) 
§ ZS 1-212(c)(14). (Renumbers the existing subsection 14 to subsection 15 and adds this new subsection to permit, by special 
exception in the I-1 Light Industrial District, food waste composting systems in accordance with the provisions of § ZS 1-329.) 
§ ZS 1-213(c)(10). (Renumbers the existing subsection 10 to subsection 11 and adds this new subsection to permit, by special 
exception in the I-2 Heavy Industrial District, food waste composting systems in accordance with the provisions of § ZS 1-329.) 
§ ZS 1-329. (Repeals and reenacts this section to add standards for “Food Waste Composting Facilities” while retaining the 
existing standards for Solid Waste Disposal Sites.) 
 
The Commissioners will hold a: 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

on 
Tuesday, October 18, 2022 

at 10:30 A.M. 
in the  

County Commissioners Meeting Room 
Room 1101 - Government Center 

One West Market Street 
Snow Hill, Maryland 21863 

 
This is only a fair summary of the bill. A full copy of the bill is posted on the Legislative Bulletin Board in the main hall of the 
Worcester County Government Center outside Room 1103. A full copy of the bill is available on the County Website at 
www.co.worcester.md.us.  
 

THE WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 


